
Bridging	the	Gap:	Summer	Classes	for	Transitioning	Students	Under	the	
Aspirational	Block	Programme	-	A	Narnoor	Initiative	in	Association	with	

Nirmaan	Organization	&	ITDA  
(www.abpnarnoor.info) 

In a significant educational initiative, we are conducting summer classes for 10th grade 
students who are transitioning from a Telugu medium to an English medium curriculum. 
Understanding the challenges this change brings, especially in core subjects, we have launched a 
comprehensive summer program to support these students in English, Mathematics, and Science 
(both Physical and Biological Sciences). 

The summer classes are attended by students from several schools, including AHS Narnoor, 
AHS Utnoor, and AHS Indravelly. This program is a part of the Aspirational Block Programme 
Narnoor initiative and is conducted in association with the Nirmaan Org, which has been 
instrumental in providing educational support and resources. 

Program Details: 

• Duration: May 15 to June 15 
• Total Students: 60 
• Subjects Covered: English, Mathematics, Physical Science, and Biological Science 

Objective: 

The primary objective of these summer classes is to ensure that students can effectively 
cope with the academic demands of the upcoming school year. Transitioning to a different medium 
of instruction can be daunting, and we aim to make this shift as smooth as possible by strengthening 
their foundation in essential subjects. 

Participating Schools: 

• AHS Narnoor 
• AHS Utnoor 
• AHS Indravelly 

This initiative not only focuses on academic enhancement but also aims to build confidence 
among students in using English as a medium of instruction. The interactive and engaging teaching 
methods adopted by our dedicated educators ensure that students remain interested and motivated 
throughout the program. 



 

By the end of this summer program, we hope to see a marked improvement in the students' 
understanding and command of English, Mathematics, and Science. This will undoubtedly ease 
their transition into the English medium and help them excel in their academic pursuits. 

 

We are grateful for the support from the Nirmaan Organization and the active participation 
of the schools involved. Together, we are committed to providing quality education and fostering an 
environment where students can thrive despite the challenges posed by changes in the medium of 
instruction. 

As we continue to monitor and evaluate the progress of this initiative, we remain optimistic 
about the positive impact it will have on the students' academic journeys. This summer program is a 
testament to our dedication to enhancing educational outcomes and preparing our students for a 
successful future. Groups have been formed on basis of their understanding of learning and special 
care taken of each student. Participatory method using 5W 1H formula, Involvement of students in 
Reading, Writing knowing the meaning of each word  

 

We look forward to sharing more updates and success stories as the program progresses. Stay 
tuned for more highlights from our summer classes! 


